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Dear <<First Name>>, 

As parents, we know you care deeply about your child’s college experience. You helped them select a 
school that is the right fit, and if you are like us, you continue supporting them as best as you can while 
they pursue their goals. College is often the first time a child is away from home—sometimes thousands of 
miles away. As parents, we deeply appreciate and understand the impact their environment will have on 
their well-being and success.

Throughout their time at Seattle University, students have unique and personal access to professors, 
mentors, spiritual leaders and support staff, as well as access to comprehensive mental health services. 
They enjoy early access to networking and career building opportunities, higher participation rates in 
extracurriculars and camaraderie with a diverse peer group. In short, students can thrive in a dynamic, 
engaging environment that cares for them as a whole person. This is all available because Seattle 
University has built a robust network of support and growth that simply would not be possible without 
the generosity of donors.

Beyond tuition, you can also invest in your child’s educational experience at Seattle University by donating 
in ways that broadly support student services and scholarships. No matter the amount, your extra effort 
goes much further than you realize. Today, for most institutions, tuition simply keeps the doors open—
but creating a truly exceptional experience inside those doors requires funding beyond tuition dollars. 
At Seattle University, this comes from a committed and diverse community with everyone contributing 
according to their ability. 

Please consider a donation to the SU Fund today. The SU Fund not only fuels the critical student 
services discussed above and more, it also makes it possible for so many students to attend who would 
not otherwise have the opportunity. 

Your support can help build and sustain a top-notch educational, spiritual and emotional experience for 
our future leaders. Thank you in advance for your support and for being part of a community of caring 
parents who appreciate the value of the student experience provided at Seattle University.  
 
Sincerely,

Craig & Debbie Wagnild
Co-Chairs, SU Parent and Family Leadership Council 
Parents of Parker Wagnild (SU Class of 2026)

 
“I really like that SU supports me both academically  

and athletically, which gives me the confidence 
to thrive in both.” 

-Parker Wagnild, Sophomore

TOGETHER WE GIVE
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